
NATIONAL BANK OF PAKISTAN 

ENGINEERING DIVISION (NORTH), LAHORE 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 
 

RENOVATION OF NBP, MASTUJ BRANCH, UPPER CHITRAL (SWAT REGION) 
 

 

 This has reference to NBP & PPRA websites advertisements NT-01/17/2020-2 & 

TS411362E dated 17-01-2020 & 20-01-2020 respectively regarding above work may 

please be treated as cancelled. 

 

This advertisement is also available on NBP and PPRA websites. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
. 

CHIEF ENGINEER (NORTH) 
NBP, ENGG: DIVISION (NORTH), 

RHQ BUILDING, 26-MCLAGON ROAD, LAHORE 
     PH. 042-99210641 

          FAX. 042-99211223 

 


